
 

 
 

 
Thursday, November 15​th​, 2018 

 
 

As the parent(s)/guardian(s) of _____________________________________, I/we were unable 
to attend the mandatory US Fal Sport Preseason Parent/Athlete  meeting on 
Monday,  November 5​th​ , 2018. We watched the 2018 US Winter Sport Preseason 
Slideshow, read the coach’s team handout located on The Prairie School website and 
read the information in the letter that accompanied this form. We understand that 
we need to review the school and WIAA Athletic Code with our son/daughter/legal 
ward and all other materials related to participation. As a family we understand the 
commitment requirement to participate in high school athletics. 

 
 
Parent Name (please print): ________________________________________ 

Parent Signature:____________________________________________________    Date ______________ 

 

Please return this form to Mrs. Panthofer, Athletic Administrative Assistant, by 
email, fax or paper copy. 

 
• Email: dpanthofer@prairieschool.com 

• Fax: 262-752-2601 

• Mrs. Panthofer’s office is located in the Johnson Athletic Center (JAC) down the 
hall from Jason Atanasoff, Athletic Director. 

 
 

Due: ​​Tuesday, November 20​​th​​, 2018 
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